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One of the great strengths of our club is the number of juniors who 
play through our senior ranks. These players are vital to the 
success of our club as a whole, all the way through to the top men's 
and women's teams. 
Throughout the year we may hold a range of informal and formal 
functions and gatherings as teams and as a club. All players who 
played in senior teams (including those under 18) are not only 
welcome, but are encouraged to attend. This invitation is extended 
to the parents of those juniors as well. 
Suburban Lions Hockey Club supports the responsible consumption 
of alcohol. Alongside legal obligations not to serve or supply alcohol 
to anyone under the age of 18 and those who appear to be 
intoxicated, as an all ages environment all attendees of club 
gatherings and functions are expected to be mindful of the younger 
members of the club. In ensuring our club maintains its inclusive 
and welcoming culture, the support of everyone in ensuring a safe 
and fun environment to be enjoyed by all members of the club is 
greatly appreciated. We ask all adults to be cognisant of the 
potential presence of juniors around the club and events and 
display appropriate behaviour generally and in particular to alcohol 
consumption. 
To the parents of any juniors attending all age functions, we ask you 
to convey to your child appropriate behaviour given the presence of 
alcohol and the requirements of the club. 
	

	


